
 

ISM/LMC/RPR/Prom 2025 

 

 
17th January 2025  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
I am writing to inform you of an annual event that takes place to mark the end of Year 11. 
 

The Etone College Prom 2025 is taking place on Wednesday 25th June 2025 from 6.30pm-11.00pm at The Heart 
of England Conference & Events Centre in Fillongley.  The Heart of England Conference Centre is the perfect 

venue to celebrate the completion of Year 11 in style. The total cost for this event will be £55.00 per pupil.  
 
Food will be provided, together with one free soft drink on arrival. A D.J. will entertain and many more surprises 

will be revealed throughout the evening.  
 

The evening will conclude at 11.00pm and all pupils are to be collected no later than 11.15pm.  
 

To secure a place and confirm attendance, please complete the MS Form below and pay the non-returnable 

deposit of £25.00 by Friday 14th February 2025 via the MAT App. If this presents any difficulties, please 
contact Mrs Price, Assistant Headteacher, to discuss this matter.  

 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/MawuQS49M2  

  
 

Pupils will be eligible for the following discounts: 

 

• £10 if your child is a Prefect 

• £10 if your child has attendance above 97%  

• £10 if your child has achieved 350 conduct points by Friday 4th April 2025 

Your MAT App will be updated with the remaining balance by 11th April 2025, once discounts have 

been applied. 
 
The outstanding balance is required to be paid by 30th April 2025.    

 
Year 11 pupils have been told that they are invited to attend the Prom.  However, pupils are aware that they 

run the risk of losing their place if: 
 

• Their attendance and punctuality to school is a concern 

• They are suspended from school for any reason from January onwards 

• Their behaviour in school is a concern 

• They fail to fulfil their GCSE/BTEC course requirements  
 
The above list is not exhaustive and the final decision on attendance to the Prom rests with the Headteacher. 

 

Please note that if pupils are no longer allowed to attend the Prom due to the above and have already purchased 

outfits/transport, then we would not accept liability for the cost invested by pupils.  Please also note that this 
invitation is for Year 11 pupils only (not guests). 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Mr I Smith                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/MawuQS49M2

